December 3, 2024

After reviewing our board’s tally sheets for Edgemont Precinct, we found our original tally
was accurate. However, on closer examination, we totaled the Presidential race ballots on
our sheets to be 667 and remembered there were approximately 3 no votes (undervotes) on
ballots which would total 670. If we take the 670 ballots that we thought we audited, less
the 645 from the tabulator total, the difference is 25. We must have counted a batch of 25
ballots twice. Therefore, we believe that we erroneously added votes to all race totals.
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